To Development Permit Panel

Joh	nso	n	,	Gail

Schedule 1 to the Minutes of the Development Permit Panel held on Wednesday, April 29 2009.

From:

Badyal, Sara

Sent:

April 28, 2009 11:21 AM.

To:

Johnson, Gail

Cc:

Johnston, Sheila, Jackson, Brian

Subject: 13191 Princess St - public correspondence re Apr 29/09 DPP meeting

From: City of Richmond Website [mailto:webgraphics@richmond.ca]

Sent: April 28, 2009 12:27 AM

To: InfoCentre

**Subject:** Customer Feedback (response #5369)

## Customer Feedback (response #5369)

## Survey Information

Site:	City Website	
Page Title:	Customer Feedback	
URL:	http://cms.city.richmond.bc.ca/CM/WebUI/PageTypes/Survey/Survey.aspx? PageID=2466&pagemode=Hybrid	
Submission Time/Date:	2009-04-28 12:26:40 AM	

## Survey Response

What would you like to submit?	Comment/Suggestion/Compliment	,
Which of the following does your request or concern		
relate to:	all other problems or concerns	
PLEASE PROVIDE THE FOLI OR OBTAIN ADDITIONAL INI	LOWING SO THAT STAFF MAY RESPOND FORMATION	)
Name:	DAPHNE CHENG	
Address:	6-13400 PRINCESS STREET, RICHMOND	
Phone:	778-869-4789	
Fax:		
Email:	hotdaf@shaw.ca	
LOCATION OF PROBLEM IF	APPLICABLE:	



Address:	13191 Princess Street, Richmond, BC
Cross Streets:	The second secon
Please describe the problem or concern you wish to report:	I am writing regarding the notice of application for a development permit DP 08-441184 I received. Unfortunately, I am unable to attend the Development Permit Panel meeting held at Council Chambers, Richmond City Hall on Apr 29. On behalf of myself and my family, I would like to express that we strongly disagree to allow such construction. I am afraid pollution is a big concern. Recently, we have enough constructions to deal with in our neighbourhood which greatly affect our daily lives. Construction means a lot of dust and particles flying around, and also the construstion machines create a lot of noise pollution. Construction vehicles parked all over the place, not yielding any parking spaces for us and our visitors is also a nuisance. Also, the portable washrooms for construction workers may potentionally cause hygiene issues. In conclusion, banning the construction will help with the preservation of healthy living in a clean environment and it will increase natural quietness. Please be considerate and help save our environment. Thank you.